
How do I apply for Medication Assisted Treatment and Inpatient 
Opioid Treatment at the Walter B. Jones Center OTP?  
Referrals come from outpatient OTP’s and regional Acute Care 
Hospitals. 
If you are not connected with a community provider and you 
have an opioid addiction, please contact the Walter B. Jones 
Center admissions office for additional information at (252) 
707-5009. 
Once the OTP referral packet is received with all required 
documentation, an Admissions officer will conduct a telephone 
interview with the referred individual. Following this interview, 
the OTP manager and admissions team will review the referral 
information. The OTP admitting physician will make a formal 
decision regarding admission or provide alternative 
recommendations for care. 
What happens at discharge? 

If OTP services will be required following discharge, the Walter 
B. Jones Center OTP will coordinate with referral source/LME to 
ensure a community provider is established for required 
maintenance dosing. 
 


